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Detroit-Oakland Chapter Barbershop Harmony Society 

Special Combined Phone Conference Meeting of the Music Team & the Board of Directors 

April 27, 2020 

DRAFT 

Attendees: George Burkett, Pete Burns, Sally Burns, Dave Czupinski, Geoff 
d’Allemand, Joe DeSantis, Herb Hebner, Doug Joppie, Jim Kunz, Dave 
Montera, Keith Opal, Craig Roney, Mike Schulte, Steve Sutherland, Kevin 
Wolf  

The meeting was convened at 7:30 PM by convener J. Kunz.  

Status of upcoming events by the Chorus given the coronavirus situation: 

1. Royal Oak Middle School continues to be closed. Were not sure if we will 
be able to access the school over the summer.  

2. Virtual rehearsals are not possible. We talked about the possibility of 
meeting at a local park or the R. O. Middle School parking lot to rehearse 
but that would depend on the parks and/or school parking lots being 
officially opened up. No decision was reached on the issue. 

3. No decision has been made regarding the status of the 2020 (September) 
Show but D. Montera suggested moving the show to later in the year, (the 
Christmas Dinner Show, perhaps) using our Holiday repertoire and 
repertoire songs we already know. The “Pure Michigan” Show would 
then be moved to 2021. 

4. The picnic is scheduled for July 13. No decision was made regarding 
cancellation. 

5. D. Montera indicated that the Fall, 2020 and Spring, 2021 district 
conventions may be in jeopardy of being cancelled. 

2020 Budget: 

J. Kunz shared an updated 2020 budget and  will work with Mike Schulte 
and try to have a complete budget by our next phone meeting. Mike reported 
that he has not been able to communicate with the credit union so has no 
current bank statements to work with. 

Next Meeting: Scheduled for May 11 at 7:30 PM 
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Meeting adjourned at 8:12 pm. 

Respectfully submitted: Craig Roney, Secretary  

Minutes Approved:  

 


